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      Aiming Higher – Caring Together 

Rock and River Residential Thursday July 16th – Friday 17th July 2020 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents 

We are writing in regards to the Year 6 residential trip. Previously we have had a 

weekend trip to one of the Robinwood centres. This year we are continuing with a 

residential but are changing the visit to, Rock and River in Mawdesley, Lancashire.  

The trip will be Thursday 16th July-Friday 17th July 2020. The cost of the trip will be 

£100. Apart from a packed lunch that we would need you to provide on the first day, 

all other food is included in the cost of the trip. 

Places on the trip are limited to 30. High standards of behaviour are expected on the 

trip, which are a requirement for the nature of activities on the residential. Therefore 

this needs to be reflected in behaviour during the school year. 

We will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 12th November at 3.20pm in Class 9 to tell 

you a bit more about the trip. Please come along if you would like to find out more. 

We will then send out letters the next day to sign up for the trip and pay an initial 

deposit of £25. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Wright & Mr Browne   

 

 

  https://www.rockandriver.co.uk/ 
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